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We can do great things and much more, together.

Through the partnership of The Quick Mission and QRx Digital comes a project on helping

the victims of Typhoon Ulysses in the Philippines built by both companies' passion for

helping people.

The onslaught of the recent Typhoon Ulysses left many Filipinos in vulnerable situations

without a home. With this, we see the importance of supporting organizations focused on

helping the victims start over in building their lives.

The Quick Mission and QRx Digital, we've come up with a way to help these communities

while helping you and your company reach your goals through digital marketing efforts.

On our website, you can find a list of services you can avail for your company and all

proceeds will be given to the families affected by the typhoon. You can also get a Brand

Health Check for a consultation on your company’s digital presence and donate how much

you want.

For direct monetary donations, you may send it to these accounts:

PayPal: paypal.me/QRxDigital

Gcash: 0945 804 0213 / Sheena Anne S.

Here at The Quick Mission, we go above and beyond. We are mobilizing employees and

talents of QRx Digital to pool in resources in their ways, helping the typhoon victims either

in cash or in kind.

Our group is willing to take action, and we are asking you to be part of the change. If you

would like to donate in any form or value, contact us now at The Quick Mission.
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